
Home  &  School Information 

  

The Tokanui Home and School (PTA) is a good way to meet with other families, 

everyone is welcome to attend the meetings which are advertised in the newsletter. 

Our Home and School organises fundraising to support our children and ensure that we 

don’t miss out because of funding.  ​The Home and School raises money to help lots 
of different events/activities​ eg. pay for buses to take students to events, have 

performers to our school, provide more books for our library, up-grade of our courts, 

provide excellent playing equipment and games for the children as well as providing an 

avenue for families to raise the money to attend school camps in Year 7 & 8, ​without 
the support of Home and School a lot of these things could not happen! 
  

Fundraising activities include: 
● Quiz (this runs for 10 weeks in the winter months mid-May to end-July). This 

is a great fundraiser requiring little effort.  Parents/Caregivers get rostered on 
to be ‘runners’ for the night.  The Home and School also do the first and last 
quiz raffle.  ​This means each family provides one raffle item per child at 
school​, (three children = three raffles)Raffles can be homebaking (very 
popular), toiletry items, party foods (chips and ingredients to make dip), nice 
pantry items (pasta with a bottle of pasta sauce - ​check expiry dates​), wine 
(must be in a paper bag) or use your imagination!  ​Last day of raffle this year is 
24th July so have your raffle items either to the pub or to the School before then. 

● Washing of Senior rugby jerseys (on a roster which is in the newsletter, this is 
usually once for the year). 

● Selling Apples. 
● Catering. 
● Sausage Sizzles. 
● ITM Cup and Super 15 Sweepstakes 

Meetings: 
The Home and School have a meeting each term, usually around the second week. 

These meetings are informative, including a report from the Principal. They are a great 

chance to keep up to date on what’s happening at School. 

 

NEXT MEETING IS THE AGM ON TUESDAY 4TH JUNE, 2019 7.30pm IN THE 
SCHOOL LIBRARY.  Feel free to come along and have your say or just to meet 
other parents.​ ​Your input is valuable!!! 
 
Chairperson - Katrina Templeton  
Secretary - Deann Paisley 
Treasurer - Kylie Manson 
 
 

 


